Include Children in Holiday Bike Shopping
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Does your child want a bicycle this year for Christmas?  If so, then remember to include them in your decision.  Help your child become a wise consumer.

There are some things you might want to consider before buying a bicycle for your child.  Avoid quick decisions based on low-cost discount store prices.  Are you getting a good deal due to high volume of bicycles or are you getting a cheaper grade of parts and assembly?  

Be sure to check retail bicycle shops as well for quality brands and competitive pricing.

You need to avoid the “direct-drive” toy that has pedals directly attached to the front hub.  This means poor steering, no coasting, and no brakes.  Instead, only buy chain-driven bikes with coaster brakes for small children.  

Styles include BMX, freestyle and mountain bikes with size based on wheel diameters of 12, 16, 20, and 24 inches.  Make sure you ask your child what style he or she wants.  

You want to avoid the “grow into it” purchase.  Just because it might save you some money, a bicycle too big for your child is too dangerous to ride.  You need to buy a bike that fits.  

One of the most important safety precautions is to make sure children child wear a helmet while riding bicycles.  A helmet can protect children from serious brain injury if they fall off their bikes or have an accident.


For more information on buying children’s bicycles and other personal finance and safety matters, contact your (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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